
Submitter: Scott Young 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

Please do not further restrict the ability of landlords too adjust their rents and manage 

their produce as the market forces will do this without rent control and red control 

does not help in the long run anyone please do not further restrict landlords as they 

provide a great service or housing in our community 


